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Further Update to Wreck at Entrance to Littlehampton 
Harbour 

  
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the previously reported wreck at the entrance to Littlehampton 
Harbour (and marked with a pink buoy in position 50º 47.81’N, 000º 32.82’W) has now been 
marked with a second yellow spherical buoy with the word WRECK in black letters. 
 
The vessel has started to break up and lies in two main sections.  Mariners are advised to keep 
15m clear of both the pink and yellow buoys marking the positions of this wreckage. 
 
The keel/rudder section and bow of the vessel are visible at low tide and covered at high water. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
20th May 2015 
 


